
ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

 

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE, 
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine is situated within Victoria 
Gold’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kiolometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within the 
traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho 
Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road 
year-round and is connected to Yukon Energy 
Corp’s electrical grid. The mine is a significant 
contributor to the Yukon economy employing 
350-400 people.

MINE UPDATE

On Saturday, February 11, Victoria Gold 
representatives from a variety of departments at the 
Eagle Gold Mine hosted a successful recruitment fair in 
the Village of Mayo. The event allowed individuals 
from the community interested in, or wanting to learn 
more about, working at the mine to drop in and ask 
questions about a career with Victoria Gold and be 
interviewed with their department of interest.

Victoria Gold provided recruitment fair attendees with a 
hot lunch and first-hand accounts of how rewarding 
being a Yukoner At Work at the Eagle Gold Mine can be.

To learn more about careers at Victoria Gold at the 
Eagle Gold Mine, please visit 
vgcx.com/contact/careers or submit a resume to 
greatpeoplework@vgcx.com

“The Victoria Gold team truly enjoys connecting with 
community members in person and sharing information 
about working at the Eagle Gold Mine,” says Victoria 
Gold President & CEO John McConnell. “We are 
committed to the health, safety and wellbeing of the 
mine’s employees and contractors and we look forward 
to welcoming everyone embarking on a career with us.”

Last Fall, as part of this commitment, the Eagle Gold 
Mine team was proud to donate $12,300 of surplus 
winter Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) to the First 
Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun (FNNND) Lands, Capital and 
Housing Departments and to the First Nation’s winter 
cabin building workshop participants.

To learn more about Victoria Gold’s commitment to 
responsible mining, please visit 
vgcx.com/responsible-mining

M A Y O  R E C R U I T M E N T  F A I R  A N D  P P E  D O N A T I O N  T O  T H E  F N N N D

L-R: Victoria Gold’s Adam Seward, Fixed Maintenance General Foreman; Christopher Tanner, Process General Foreman; Ben 
Widdowson, Environmental Coordinator; Megan Gent, Engineer in Training; Michelle Dawson-Beattie, Community Relations 

Liaison; Ariel House, Human Resources/Recruitment Assistant; Mike Goosney. E&I General Foreman; Scott Turner, Site Services 
Planner; and, Cascia Krolczyk, Human Resources Coordinator at the Victoria Gold Recruitment Fair on February 11 in Mayo.

L-R: Victoria Gold’s Lawrence Andre, who delivered the boxes of donated PPE to FNNND Government House, with Helaina 
Moses, FNNND Mining Reclamation Coordinator and FNNND Liaison; Michelle Dawson-Beattie, Victoria Gold Community 

Relations Liaison; Tyrell Genier and Gary Hope, FNNND Lands Guardians.




